
 
 

 

   

              

 

        

     

        

             

     

               

               

       

 

   
  
 

    
  
  
   
  
   
    
 

       
 

                  
  

                
  

 
      

NOTICE 

April 14, 2020 

There will be a virtual meeting of the Special Education and Student Support Sub-

Committee on Friday, April 17, 2020 at 12:30 p.m., for the purpose of beginning to: 

1.	 Build and strengthen partnerships with outside organizations and institutions – such as 

neighboring universities and OST groups that will; 

2.	 Create an in-house consortium of partners and resources. 

3.	 Establish and communicate best practices to supplement the district’s remote learning plan 

with an ongoing priority on equity and access. 

4. Share resources available to students and families during April break April 20th - 24th. 

Community members will have an opportunity to share resources that are available for students, families, 

and educators, and to comment or ask questions. It is anticipated that this meeting will end by or before 

2:00 p.m. 

Terry Gist,
 
Interim Executive Secretary to the School Committee
 

c:	 School Committee Members 
Superintendent 
Administration 
City Clerk 
Principals 
Family Liaisons 
Student Representatives, CRLS 

Sign up to attend this Sub-Committee meeting by using the form by Friday, April 17 at 11:30 a.m. 

•	 To listen in by phone, call or email the Secretary to the School Committee, Terry Gist at
 
617.349.6620 or tgist@cpsd.us.
 

•	 To watch on Zoom, through your computer or phone: sign up using the form on
 
www.cpsd.us/school_committee/virtual to receive the log-in link.
 

Posted: April 14, 2020 at 4:45PM. 

www.cpsd.us/school_committee/virtual
mailto:tgist@cpsd.us

